
 

 Submission    
No 157 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO HEALTH AND WELLBEING OF 

KANGAROOS AND OTHER MACROPODS IN NEW SOUTH 

WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Ms Arielle Schechter 

Date Received: 15 April 2021 

 

 



My family and I travel to NSW from the US as much as we can and would like to lodge our 
opposition to any plans to curb, cull, restrain or harm the kangaroos of NSW.  These are iconic 
animals of Australia, beloved around the world and deserve to be protected. 
I am an architect and admire your country in hundreds of ways.  Please protect your incredible 
wildlife heritage. 


